
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
Glenbard East dean named Dean of the Year 

 
 
Glenbard East High School dean Pam Petersen was named 2005 Dean of the Year by her 
colleagues at the 45th Annual Illinois State Dean’s Conference.  
 
This award is given to a dean from Illinois based on leadership, service with the 
organization, and principal recommendation.  
 
Glenbard congratulates Petersen on this well-deserved accomplishment! 
 
 
Posted:  November 22, 2005 


